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 __________________________________________________________ 
SPRING has SPRUNG!!!! That’s winter done and dusted and hopefully we can look forward to some 

great bowling weather. 

Some members have been very busy over the winter months, with the very modern honour boards on 

the wall and the greens having very smart numbers in place. 

 

Look forward to seeing every one soon for another cracking season 

 
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

DON’T FORGOT OUR OFFICIAL OPENING DAY IS SATURDAY  

12 SEPTEMBER.  

NAMES IN BY 9.45AM WITH GAMES COMMENCING AT 10AM 

LUNCH PROVIDED 

 

----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Other events coming up shortly: 
Men’s Invitational Fours - Saturday 19 September 
Centre Mixed Pairs – Saturday 17 October 
 

GOOD BOWLING ALL 


